
 

 

 

Dear All Concerned 

June 21, 2024 

 

Osaka Dojima Exchange, Inc. 

 

Notice of Approval for the Establishment of a Rice Index Market 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that approval was granted on June 21, 2024 for the partial 

amendment to our articles of incorporation concerning the business expansion (to trade listed 

commodity indices on the commodity market) for which we had applied to the Minister of 

Agriculture, Forestry and Fisheries and the Minister of Economy, Trade and Industry on February 

21, 2024 , as well as for Market Rules and Brokerage Contract Rules concerning the establishment 

of a rice index market. Following the implementation of the revised business rules come into 

effect, we will promptly launch the market. 

 

*A briefing for members of the press regarding this matter will be held on Wednesday, June 26th. 

/end 

 

 

【Contact for inquiries regarding this release】 

Osaka Dojima Exchange, Inc. 

Public Relations: Kojima 

TEL:06-6531-7931 

Email: info＠odex.co.jp 


